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Comments: The special use permits that the USFS granted in Alaska, in1987, were intended to mitigate owners

and phase out cabins located in the Wilderness.   These permits allowed the owners to utilize the structures for a

specific time frame with limitations.  These restrictions and limitations must remain in place without modifications

or exemptions.  The structures are neither compatible with nor allowed in Wilderness areas and must be

removed to comply.  Extensions, and/or continued use by others is unacceptable and illegal and the use permits

must not be modified.  Phase out the ANILCA permits as was the original intent!


